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I would wish to point out that the United Wambo coalmine is destructive to the environment and
 should not proceed. I would point to the report by Professor Will Steffen, Emeritus Professor, The
 Australian National University whose opinion is a serious response to the issue of Climate Change,
 and the viability of future coal mines. Like many of us (especially with children) I am very concerned
 about our future on this planet, which we seem to be doing our level best to degrade. Thank you for
 your time. Michael Collins. 




